
    This Week in the Safari Class 
December 2, 2017         Mrs. Isaac 

  This week in Math we have been 
working on real world application 
of decimals through activities on 
planning a trip by car or airplane 
and creating a Thanksgiving meal 
for 14 people.  The students have 
been so engaged and very 
determined to complete the 
packet.  They are practicing 
adding, subtracting, and 
multiplying decimals as well as 
solving complex word 
problems.  So proud of their 
effort!  
  In Science we did an activity 
called “Why Would a Hawk Move 
to the City?”  Students played a 
game called “Eat or Be Eaten” 
where they had to build food 
chains.  They  
  In English-Language Arts we are 
learning about corn as an 
alternative fuel source.  The 
students have read opposing 
viewpoints as to whether we 
should be taking something that 
can be food for people and 
animals and using it instead for 
fuel. 

   A new book order went home on 
Tuesday and are due back on 
Wednesday, December 6th.  I will 
be sending this order in quickly so 
that the books can arrive before 
Christmas. Please let me know if you 
order books that are meant to be a 
gift.  I will make arrangements to 
get them to you without your child 
knowing. 
   Our Field Trip to the Roseville 
Utility Center is this Wednesday, 
Dec. 6th.  We will be leaving the 
school at 10:00 and will return 
around 3:00.  Please make sure to 
send your child with a lunch if you 
did not request one for them.   
   I enjoyed meeting all of you 
during conference week.  Thank you 
for all that you do to support your 
child’s success at school.  
   For the Holiday Silent Auction 
and Pancake Breakfast on December 
16th, our class will be building a 
“Harry Potter” basket.  Please send 
in items to fill our basket.  Some 
suggestions:  Harry Potter beanie, 
socks, candy, games, t-shirts, 
stickers, etc. 

 


